
We understand the importance of sharing in
the benefits that our project can provide. 

Under our Stubbo Solar Social Investment
Program (SIP), we have supported not for
profit organisations and events in Gulgong
and surrounds.

Some of the organisations we have
supported for 2024 (so far) are:

For more information on how we can
support your not-for-profit organisation,
visit our website to read our SIP Guidelines
and to download a copy of our SIP
application form.

Applications are always open

1800 434 062www.stubbosolar.com.au
Follow us on Facebook
facebook.com/StubboSolar

Sharing in the benefits

Work on our Stubbo Solar project is progressing
well and we have installed just over 100,000
solar panels to date.

Transgrid and Zinfra are building our switchyard
for the project.  Our Stubbo Solar construction
team, PCL Construction and their subcontractor,
EPEC Group, are working on the construction of
our substation.

Substations are a vital piece of infrastructure for
any solar project. This is where all the energy
produced by the solar panels are collected and
converted by transformers to the high voltage
transmission network.

They are necessary to ensure that as little
energy as possible is lost during transmission
over long distances.

By the time this article goes to print, we would
have received the first of two transformers we
will be using on the project.  

If you are interested in working on our
project please contact

STSPCommunity@pcl.com
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